2019 Spring Membership Report

Through the 2nd quarter of the 2018/2019 NASCOE year Illinois has 86% membership.  Many of the new employees are not yet members.  Within the next month I will be sending by regular mail, a packet of information to each new employee that is a nonmember.  The packet will include a 444, Welcome letter from NASCOE President Dennis Ray and the Information Flyer.   I will then follow up with a phone call a week or so after I mail the packets.

NASCOE is working on a Membership video along the same line as the video Chris Hare, former MWA Exec, put together for use in the MWA.  Filming interviews and B-roll filming will begin this weekend at the MWA Rally.  Our very own Tony Augustine has been asked to talk about how the benefits of NASCOE directly affects the offerings and abilities to serve producers better.

The following counties will be receiving 100% membership Certificates:

Carroll		55 years
Henry		55 years
Macon		40 years
Kendall	30 years
DeWitt		  5 years
Ford		  5 years
Hamilton	  5 years
Jasper		  5 years
Mason		  5 years

This information will be turned in at the National Level for awards to be presented at the NASCOE Convention.

Respectfully submitted,
LeAnn Oltmanns 
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